Florence. T Crowell Town Historian 23 Shannan Avenue Watertown CT 06795

September 17,2006

Brian P. Haggatt Sturgis Bank & Trust Co. 113-125 E. Chicago Rd. Sturgis MI 49091

Dear Mr. Haggatt,

As promised, I am sending you a number of items that were in our Levi Peck file at the Watertown Historical Society Museum. At the time the dig was taking place there were three local newspapers involved — Watertown Town Times, Waterbury Republican-American and the Litchfield County Times. I have enclosed copies of columns from each of those papers. Three TV channels were present and viewed the clips they took that night on the evening news. It was the most exciting thing that happened in Watertown in a long time.

I did much research and have also enclosed copies of some legal documents. On the day of the dig I handed each member of the press a couple of sheets of information that I had found. As you can see from the columns, including the one from The New York Times, they did use the information.

I am so glad that one of Levi Peck's descendents has finally come forward. I would think that with his large family that there would be a number of descendents still in this area but no one came forth.

We would be happy to accept a small donation for the copies and postage. I have enclosed a few brochures about our museum so that you can see what we are doing at the present time, in case you would like to become a member. Any contribution can be mailed to me or to the address of the society on the enclosed brochure.

Sure wish we could find where Levi is buried.

Sincerely, Florence Growell